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Hello Everyone,  

This week we introduce you to Eva and Jacob Yon who 

joined us at the start of October. Sincere apologises to 

both students for missing you out of our weekly 

edition back then.  

Both students have settled in well to life at TBS and 

have made many new friends.  

 

Today we say Thank you and goodbye to Ms Debbie 

who has been here as a temporary TA this last month. 

It has been a joy having you here with us and I am 

sure the students you supported will miss you! 

We were visited by Hayley from the Hospital this 

morning for our annual flu sprays and jabs. Thank you 

Hayley for coming to see us in a bid to keep us 

protected from the flu! 

Report cards for all students in Years 7 – 11 will be out 

today. Please can you make sure you discuss these 

with your child/ren and should have any questions 

about these reports then please do feel free to 

contact us.  

PTA Raffle: 

Thank you to all the 

companies/individuals who 

have donated prizes to our 

Christmas raffle and to the 

PTA members for organising 

and putting this together. 

Each child will bring home a 

raffle sheet with 10 tickets on 

to sell at £1 a ticket.  Please 

could all raffle sheets be 

returned to school by Monday 4th December, the draw 

will take place during the interval on Thursday 7th 

December at our Christmas Nativity. Your support 

with this is much appreciated.   

You are all invited to join us for our Christmas Nativity 

performed by the EYFS and KS1 students at 6.30pm on 

Thursday 7th December in the School Hall. There will 

also be a selection of music, song and dance from 

other students across the school.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 House Points 

Week ending 17th November: 
Cronks 117, Dampiers 101, Elliots 113. 
 
Star of the week: Primary – Ada Bright, Secondary – 
Dane Snell. 
Totals for this week: 
Cronks -138, Dampiers – 137, Elliots – 137 
 

 

Star of the week: Primary –Peyton Fuller Lawrence, 

Secondary – Molly Duncan. 

 

(L-R: Dane, Ada, Peyton, Molly) 

That’s it for this week. December is fast approaching! 

Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
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This week, Year 5 and 6 visited the Museum as part of their Humanities Topic on the 
History and Geography of Ascension. We would like to thank Mick Hill for showing us 
around the fort and opening up the Museum for us to spend time looking around and 
seeing all the exhibits. 
 

What we enjoyed most 

about our visit to the 

museum… 
 
 
 

Ada-they had a lot of ammunition for WW2 
because it was a refill for the English planes I liked 
the part when we went in the fort  and where they 
stored stuff.  

 
 

Scott-I enjoyed the jeep with the machine gun 
and the rifle in the museum and the other guns 
and the helmets in the corner with the army 
stuff. 

 
 

Bernice-The thing that l like about the museum 
trip is the phones that were very old and big. 
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Kia-My favourite part of the trip was when we 
went in an old garage and looked at a green army 
jeep that had a gun at the back of it. We learned 
that back in the old days they used it for war. I 
thought it was a very smart way to win a war. 
 

Madisyn-I enjoyed learning about the Jeep because 
it had a machine gun on the back from the World 
War 2. 
 

Logan-My favourite thing from the 
museum was the jeep because it has a 
model machine gun mounted on the 
back. The machine gun and the jeep are 
from World War 2 which is very 
fascinating. 
 

Elliana-I liked all of the turtle shells with people’s names on 
and I mostly liked the old jeep with a machine gun on the 
back and there was ammo too. There were lots of old army 
stuff. 
 

Myles-My favourite thing down the museum was 
the nature exhibit which has a giant sea turtle the 
shell has the American soldiers who died in world 
war two. 

 

Peyton-I enjoyed learning about the turtle shells. I 
learned a lot. Did you know that people wrote on these 
shells to remember those who died in World War 2? 
These turtle shells were taken off turtles after they had 
died. 

 

 

Eva-I enjoyed seeing the painted turtles and the pretty 
shells. I also saw a donkey’s skull and colourful rocks. 
 

 

I liked the shells because they were so big. I 
learnt that they found them around 
Ascension in the olden days. I also liked the 
space station around the world. I learnt that 
astronauts sometimes stay in the air forever. 
 


